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Research Security 

2023 - 2024 

Eligible expenditure 
category 

 

Output (investment 
or expense of RSF 

grant funds) 

Performance 
Objective 

Performance 
Indicator 

Target 
Outcome 

Progress Report 
November 2024 

Management and 
administration of an 
institution’s research 
enterprise 
 

Support development 
and resourcint 
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Research resources 
 
Management and 
administration of an 
institution’s research 
enterprise 
 

Support the 
development of a new 
service to provide 
secure, reliable storage 
to university 
researchers, including 
recruitment of a new 
support position. 
 

Provide secure and 
reliable storage to 
university researchers to 
conduct and store 
research data. 
 
 
 

Number and amount of 
research data stores 
moved or housed on the 
new storage 
infrastructure and the 
number of consulting 
engagements that are 
completed by the new 
support position. 
 

Introduction of storage 
technology stack that 
will increase security and 
resiliency for researcher 
storage data leading to 
an improved security 
posture overall for the 
research community. 


